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TO: Dr. William A. McCollough
Senior Associate Dean, Warrington College of Business

FROM:  Dr. Daniel Wubah BAW
Associate Provost for Undergraduate Affairs

DATE: September 28, 2007

I am writing to inform you of the University Curriculum Committee’s action on your
proposal.

Your proposal to establish a School of Business was approved.

I have forwarded this proposal to the Faculty Senate as an information item. Should you

have any questions or requests, please contact Steve Pritz at 392-9163 (spritz@ufl.edu) or
Diana Hull at 392-1374 x7277 (dhull@ufl.edu).

The Foundation for The Gator Nation

An Equal Opportunity Institution



